
 

 

 

City of Earlham 

Finance Committee Budget Workshop 

January 22, 2020 

 

 

The Earlham Finance Committee met on Wednesday January 22, 2020, for a Budget Workshop, at Earlham City 

Hall.  Chairperson Petersen called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and the following answered roll:  Petersen, 

Fredericksen, Baskin.  Staff present:  Clerk Hibbs 
 

1. Approve Agenda. 

 

2. Budget Workshop – review FY20-21 General Fund Expenditures and FY20-21 Revenue 
Hibbs went over the remaining General Fund Expenditures, explaining transfers, employee benefits, and 

Other General Government Expenses.  Committee went over the itemized revenues.  Hibbs distributed the 

Budget Certification Page and explained the levies, including Debt Service Levy.  Hibbs stated she will 
send in the Notice of Public Hearing – Proposed Property Tax Levy for publication in the January 27, 2020 

Echo, with the hearing being held on February 20, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  The final Budget Workshop will be 

held on January 29, 2020, 7:00 p.m. 
 

3. Adjourn. 

 

Being there was no further business, meeting was adjourned at 8:59 p.m. 
 

 

 
 

 

_______________________________  

Scott Petersen, Chairperson 
 

 

 
 

Attest:  _____________________________  

Mary Sue Hibbs, Clerk/Treasurer 


